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Statistical data by bank category 
Amendment of data offering 

To date, certain data on the Swiss National Bank’s data portal have been published grouped 
by bank category. This has enabled the publication of detailed data while also maintaining 
confidentiality. 

Following the acquisition of Credit Suisse Group AG by UBS Group AG on 12 June 2023, 
the previously published big banks category now comprises institutions of just one group. To 
continue to ensure data confidentiality, figures for the big banks category can therefore no 
longer be published. 

The publication of data for other bank categories will also have to be waived to prevent 
conclusions being drawn regarding the big banks category on the basis of the difference 
between the total of ‘All banks’ and other bank categories. However, since the remaining 
bank categories no longer adequately reflect the structure of the banking sector, from the 
reference date 30 June 2023 only the total of ‘All banks’ will be published. 

The SNB is assessing the possibility of publishing the previous bank category totals for 
selected data in future and is also evaluating alternative breakdowns. 
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